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Comments: Single Track Trails

 

 Rachel, 

 

I would like to voice my opinion on the single track expansion to the forest. 

It seems that the AMA is pushing and bullying folks buy to try and get their own trails made. I feel that the trail

system is just fine and that the trails need widened to accommodate the trail traffic. The cost to build the other

trails they want is going to be more than to maintain the existing ones.

I am from Nelsonville and would like to see trails open around snake hollow monday creek up to the prison

maintained. The old coal road up there has a lot of history to it and has access to the township road nobody uses

and it links back to the main trail over on 78. 

 

 

Thanks for taking time to read this and have a great day!

 

 

Sincerely,

Jon Oiler

 


